
Tuesday, March 30, 2021 

Katya Masnyk, CEO  
Joan Ross, President 
Canadian Alliance of Physiotherapy Regulators 

Dear Katya and Joan, 

It has been 10 days since the cancellation of the clinical exam on March 20th, it has been 16 months since 
the last successful completion of a clinical exam administered by you.  

Over the last 10 days, since the cancellation, the Physiotherapy Association of BC has been connecting 
with multiple stakeholders such as the College of Physical Therapists of BC, the BC Ministry of Health, our 
members, non-member BC Interims and our Provincial counterparts across Canada as well as the CPA. 
Through multiple meetings we have been exploring options to help move the Interim Physiotherapists to 
Fully Licensed Physiotherapists as quickly as possible. These talks have stalled because of lack of 
information from you. In order to properly move forward we need information from you with respect to 
your next steps for administering the exam. 

It has been over one week since we have had any update from CAPR. We implore you, as the only 
provider of this exam, to provide an update so that we can work with our stakeholders to help not only 
our Interim members but the broader physiotherapy community.  

Please either update us as quickly as you can on dates and plans or let us know when you can update us. 

Sincerely, 

Christine Bradstock 
CEO, Physiotherapy Association of BC 


